


 
 

All Home Depot stores are now collecting CFL's (compact 
fluorescent lights) for recycling.  These are the newer, smaller, 
fluorescent lights, designed to save energy.  There is a very small 
amount of mercury in these bulbs, and this program was designed 
to handle the concern regarding the mercury.  The local Home 
Depot store is located at 3941 Tamiami Trail.  Bins will soon be 
located at the stores for the collection of the bulbs.  In the 
meantime, residents should take the CFL's to the customer service 
desk for handling.  The stores will NOT be accepting the longer, 
older style fluorescent bulbs.  These bulbs should be taken to the 
Charlotte County Mini-Transfer station in Murdock. 

 
 
 
 
 


